Our Case Number: ABP-319566-24 Wl za

Planning Authority Reference Number: —| .| An
i Bord
. Pleandla

Teresa Parkinson

Kilnaughtin Resident's Association
Tarbert

Co. Kerry

Date: 27 June 2024

Re: The proposed development will comprise of a 600MW Powerplant, 120MW Battery Energy
Storage System, Above Ground Installation and associated ancillary works.
Located within the townlands Kilcolgan Lower and Ralappane between Tarbert and Ballylongford

Co.Kerry. (www.steppowerplant.com)

Dear Sir / Madam,

An Bord Pleandla has received your recent submission in relation to the above mentioned proposed
development and will take it into consideration in its determination of the matter. Please accept this
letter as a receipt for the fee of €50 that you have paid.

The Board will revert to you in due course with regard to the matter.

Please be advised that copies of all submissions / observations received in relation to the application
will be made available for public inspection at the offices of the local authority and at the offices of An
Bord Pleanéla when they have been processed by the Board.

More detailed information in relation to strategic infrastructure development can be viewed on the
Board's website: www_pleanala.ie.

If you have any queries in the meantime please contact the undersigned officer of the Board. Please
quote the above mentioned An Bord Pleanala reference number in any correspondence or telephone
contact with the Board.

Yours faithfully,

Pp A D
Ellen Moss

Executive Officer
Direct Line: 01-8737285
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Teresa Parkinson chairperson ABP.

Kilnaughtin resident’s association. 64, Marlbough St.

Tarbert Dublin 1
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Plans have been submitted to ABP again for the
Shannon LNG on the land bank.

We have lived next door to this land bank for the past
22+ years. And have been promised something would
be built here.

We have a family that like other families would love to
work closer to home. North Kerry desperately needs
investment here. This is crucial to this area.

The Shannon Land bank would be idea for the type of
investment.

The Shannon regional task force report, which was
endorsed by Minister Ryan and the An Taoiseach
supports power plants at this site.

Could you please make this happen so we can get our
families home from abroad and into local jobs again?




Teresa Parkinson
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